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Memorandum 

 

TO:  President Jacob 

  Village Board of Trustees 

   

FROM: Gregory Jackson, Village Manager 

 

DATE:  January 10, 2022 

 

RE:  EDC Action Items 

 
 

During the January 6, 2022, Economic Development Commission meeting the subject of 

objectives, goals and or programs for the calendar year 2022 was discussed. The 

Commission, recognizing their role in supporting the Village Board’s policy making 

decisions, seeks a prioritization of action items from the Board. Once identified the 

intent of the Commission is move forward with their strategic plan and begin execution. 

Trustee Michaud intends to present more detail in her Trustee’s Report on January 11th.  

 

To identify objectives to be achieved Trustee Michaud and I discussed compiling a list of 

potential action items for Board consideration. The list is attached and is nothing more 

than items for consideration and or to serve as a catalyst for other suggestions.   

 

If you require any additional information in advance of tomorrow evening’s meeting, 

please let me know. 

 

cc: file 


